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Principal:  Ms. Audrey Kampen 
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Phone: 306-239-2077 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Friday, Sept. 30 
   Pancake Breakfast—7:30—8:30 am 

Monday, Oct. 3 
   Picture day 

Monday, Oct. 3—Thursday, Oct. 6 
   Scholastic Book Fair 

Monday, Oct. 3—Thursday, Oct. 6 
   Apple Pick-up 

Tuesday, Oct. 4 & Thursday, Oct. 6 
   Student Progress Conferences for  
   Grades 1 to 9— 3:30 to 7:00 pm 

Friday, Oct. 7 
   Teacher PD & Prep Time—No school 

Monday, Oct. 10 
   Thanksgiving—No school  

Tuesday, Oct. 11 
   SCC Meeting—6:00 pm 

Monday, Oct. 21 
   High 5 Assembly—9:00 am 

   September 29, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

September is almost over. I would really enjoy September if all 

days were as beautiful as Tuesday. Our Grade 4-6 soccer 

teams spent the afternoon out on the field. What fun! 

Our sports teams have started and we have many students 

participating in volleyball, cross country and soccer. These 

are great opportunities for students to be part of a team, to 

get some exercise and to learn new skills. I appreciate the 

time our coaches volunteer to make these opportunities 

available to our students. 

In the next week, we will have many opportunities to connect 

with families in our school. The food at the pancake breakfast 

is a great way to start a Friday. Thanks to our school commu-

nity council for sponsoring this treat for our families. 

Our progress conferences in early October are another op-

portunity to connect with your child’s teacher. The first set of 

interviews gives teacher, parents and students an opportunity 

to conference to set goals for the upcoming year. Involving 

students in setting goals for learning increases students’ en-

gagement and ownership for their learning. Your response to 

using an online booking system was very positive last year so 

we are continuing to use it again this year.   

If you have any compliments, questions or concerns please 

do not hesitate to contact your child’s classroom teacher, Mr. 

Key or myself. 

Yours in learning, 

Ms. Kampen 

Osler School     

High 5’s 

Be Respectful 
Be Responsible 
Be Safe 
Be Grateful 
Be Open to Learn and Grow 

Check out our School Website for up-
dates, reminders and 

announcements. 
 

Sign up to receive daily emails with 
our daily 

school announcements! 
 

Keep up to date on our team 
practices and games. 

 

Subscribe to our google calendar to 
transfer dates to your 

hand held devices. 
 

http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/oslerschool/ 



Grade 6-9 BOTTLE DRIVE 
 

Thanks so much to everyone who con-

tributed to the bottle drive on Septem-

ber 12th. 
 

We are still waiting to hear what the 

amount raised is. Huge thanks goes 

out to the parents and students who 

volunteered their time to help out as 

well as the teaching staff. Thanks for 

your efforts! 
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Scholastic Book Fair is coming to Osler School!! 
 

The Fair will run from Monday, October 3rd to Thursday, October 6th. 
 

We will be open during the Student Progress Conferences on Tues-

day, October 4th and Thursday, October 6th from 3:00-7:00 pm. 
 

With birthday parties and Christmas right around the corner, come 

check out the Book Fair for great gift ideas!! 

School Fees 
 

Thank you to all who have already 

paid school fees for the 2016-2017 

school year. 
 

School fees are due by the end of 

September. If you are unable to 

pay the total amount, please con-

tact Candace Berg in the office to 

make alternate arrangements. 

Student Progress Conferences  
Tuesday, October 4th and Thursday, October 6th.  

 

Please go online to book conference times with all your child(ren)’s teachers at times that 

work for you! An information sheet was sent home last week. If you have any questions, 

please call the school office. 
 

 

 

www.schoolinterviews.ca 

School Event Code: ppet5  

Kindergarten Student 

Progress Conferences 
 

Student Progress Conferences for kindergar-

ten students are booked by Mrs. Bymoen in 

November.  

Subscribe to our School Blog and win a $25 gift certificate for the 

Scholastic Book Fair  
  

The names of all subscribers to our blog (as of Monday, October 3rd at 12:00 

noon) will be entered in the draw for two $25 gift certificates. 
 

Thank you for the Osler SCC for sponsoring this contest.   
 

See our website at http://blogs.spiritsd.ca/oslerschool/ to sign up.  



Apple Fundraiser 2016 

 

Our annual "Apple Fund Raiser" sponsored by our Junior Monarchs Student 

Council (JMSC) will be wrapping up next week with the arrival and distribu-

tion of the apples. The apples should be ready for pick up by noon on Mon-

day, October 3rd.  Pick up times for apples are as follows: 

    

   Monday (Oct. 3)  12:15 - 7:00 

           Tuesday (Oct. 4)    3:15 - 7:00 

           Wednesday (Oct. 5)     3:15 - 5:30 

           Thursday (Oct. 6)    3:15 - 7:00 

 

Anyone wanting to purchase additional boxes can stop by the school because several extra boxes 

have been ordered. The students and staff of Osler School would like to thank everyone who works so 

hard to make this fundraiser a success - our brokers and organizers, student sellers, staff and parent 

volunteers and, of course, our loyal customers!  Thank you!   

Nut Allergies 
 

Please remember that Osler School is 

on Peanut/Nut Alert.  

Help us to keep all of 

our children safe by 

checking labels when 

packing lunches or 

bringing food to school. 

Campbell’s Labels for Education 
 

 

Osler School continues to collect Camp-

bell Soup labels.  Please help us by saving 

your  labels and sending them to school. 

Please note that soup labels must include 

the UPC and front label. The more labels 

we collect, the more points we 

earn. These points will be re-

deemed for merchandise for our 

school—books and sports equip-

ment.   

Student Drop Offs/Pick Ups  
 

Thank you to all parents/grandparents/guardians as we work to keep the area in the front of the 

school safe for our students. As the weather gets colder, traffic volume increases, so lets keep the 

following in mind.  

 The bus zone is off limits for drop offs and pick ups from 8:15 - 9:00, and from 2:45 - 3:30. 
 U turns and 2 point turns are not allowed - please drop off/pick up and continue in the di-

rection you were heading. 
 Please remember that school doors are locked until 8:30, and our first bell rings at 8:45. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation as we work together to keep our school community safe! 

Students may purchase milk and juice at lunch time.  The price is $1.00.  
 

You may also buy a beverage card which enables you to buy 20 milk or 

juice for $18.00. 



Osler School Clothing 
 

This year we will be offering the purchase of 

Osler School Clothing. This is not a fundraiser, 

but a service that the 

Grade 7-9 SLC initiates 

to encourage school 

spirit and to just simp-

ly have comfy cloth-

ing!! 

 

Watch for order-

ing information com-

ing out in the next few 

weeks. 

WE SCARE HUNGER  
October 11-30 

 

Osler School and the Grade 8 Class 

are beginning their fundraising efforts 

towards a local cause. This time of 

the year, the Food Bank is in high 

need of non-perishable food items. 

We are asking that you drop items 

off or send them with your child to 

our bin in the front lobby. 
 

Help us kick off our fundraising year 

with our WE SCARE HUNGER cam-

paign! 
 

Together, WE CAN 

make a difference!  

Family Health Information 
 

 

Save that Smile 

Trick or Treat 

When to Stay Home From School 

Do MORE Watch Less 

 

Find more family health info at: 
www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca 
(Search: school newsletter inserts) 

  
 

HEALTHY STUDENTS = BETTER LEARNERS 

PICTURE DAY!!!! 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 3rd 

LOST AND FOUND 
 

With Fall comes fluctuating temperatures and 

our lost and found fills up with sweaters and 

jackets left out on 

the playground! 
 

When you are in 

the school, take 

the opportunity to 

check out the lost 

and found for any 

items your child 

may have left be-

hind! 

https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/Save%20That%20Smile.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/HGD%20-%20Trick%20or%20Treat.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/When%20to%20Stay%20Home%20From%20School.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Documents/School-Newsletter-Inserts/October/Do%20MORE%20Watch%20LESS.pdf
https://www.saskatoonhealthregion.ca/locations_services/Services/health-promotion/Pages/School-Newsletter-Inserts.aspx





